
 

 

Wednesday April 27 

7 p.m. 
 

    Join us for a BBQ at 6 p.m.! 
 

  Town Hall    

  Meeting 

Toronto’s hospitals are facing another year of serious cuts 

to staff and services. Already this year, the University Health Network 

(Toronto General and Toronto Western sites), Mount Sinai Hospital and the 

Centre for Addiction and Mental Health have cut more than 100 Registered 

Nursing positions along with the hands-on patient care they provide. Humber 

River Regional Hospital has cut or closed multiple hospital sites, and people 

in the affected communities have to travel further to access care. Hospitals 

all across Toronto and the GTA have been plagued by serious cuts, while 

seniors now face a major increase in the cost of their drugs, all as a result of 

provincial government budget choices.  
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Working together, 
we can save our 
services!  
 

In many communities we  

have successfully stopped 

hospital cuts. 

 

Join the Toronto Health 

Coalition to discuss local 

health care concerns  

and help plan the  

fight-back campaign! 

 

 

 

 
Organized by: 
Toronto Health Coalition 
& Ontario Health Coalition 
Contact: Carolyn Egan 416-806-7985 
 

     
 

 

 

United Steelworkers Hall 

25 Cecil Street, Toronto 


